
 

 

July 14, 2022 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 

 
 

CATCA 2022 – 2023 Scholarship Awards Program Reminder 

CATCA would like to remind all applicants that the deadline to submit applications for the W. 
Christopher Lilwall and Eric Paraskevopoulos Memorial Scholarship Awards Program is August 
31, 2022 at 4pm Eastern Time. 
 
At the most recent Board meetings held from July 4 to July 7, 2022, the CATCA Executive Board 
passed a resolution to allow for the submission of applications via email.   
 
Important: Applications will now be accepted via email only.  All original, supporting 
documents, as indicated in the May 25, 2022 B&F must be scanned and emailed to 
scholarships@catca.ca.   
 
Once the award winners have been selected, and prior to receipt of the scholarship award, a 
request will be made to have all original supporting documents sent via trackable mail service 
to the address provided to them at that time. 
 
 

Complete submissions must be received (email time stamp) on or before Wednesday, August 

31, 2022 at 4pm Eastern Time. Applications received after the deadline will not be considered. 
 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 

https://www.catca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/220525_BF_EN_2022-2023_Scholarship_Application.pdf
mailto:scholarships@catca.ca

